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Jacob Veaughn

From: Jacob Veaughn on behalf of Records Clerk
Sent: Thursday, September 24, 2020 12:44 PM
To: 'David Sinclair'
Cc: Consumer Contact
Subject: RE: Docket#29200219-El

Good afternoon, David Sinclair 
 
 
We will be placing your comments below in consumer correspondence in Docket No. 20200219 and forwarding your 
comments to the Office of Consumer Assistance and Outreach. 
 
 
Jacob Veaughn 
Commission Deputy Clerk I 
Florida Public Service Commission 
2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard 
Tallahassee, Florida 32399 
Jacob.Veaughn@psc.state.fl.us 
850.413.6656 
 
From: David Sinclair <dsinclair47@gmail.com>  
Sent: Thursday, September 24, 2020 5:17 AM 
To: Records Clerk <CLERK@PSC.STATE.FL.US> 
Subject: Fwd: Docket#29200219‐El 

 
CORRECTION: This is for DOCKET#20200219-El 

---------- Forwarded message --------- 
From: David Sinclair <dsinclair47@gmail.com> 
Date: Thu, Sep 24, 2020, 4:54 AM 
Subject: Docket#29200219-El 
To: <clerk@psc.state.fl.us> 
 

Dear Public Service Commission Members: 
 
I trust that you are aware of the pain, physical, mental, and economic, that many Floridians who currently 
purchase electric power from Florida utilities are SUFFERING through because of the effects of the COVID-19 
pandemic. I write you, today, because I believe you have the ability to use the EMERGENCY RULEMAKING 
POWERS entrusted to you to rule that during the COVID-19 pandemic there be NO DISCONNECTION OF 
ELECTRICAL SERVICES in Florida for those persons who face such disconnection due to the vast arrearages 
they have accumulated with the current providers of their electrical power. 
 
Please do what is morally right at this time! 
 
Sincerely, 
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David Sinclair 
Chair, LULAC FLORIDA Environment and Climate Issues 




